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Coming up...

Friday 8th July - School disco 3.30pm - 5pm: Reception - Year 2 5.30pm - 7pm: Years 3-6
Tuesday 12th July Class 4 - An evening of entertainment from 6pm in the Hall

Wednesday 13th July - Sports Day Children in at 8.50am. Parents invited from 9.45am for a
10am start.

Friday 15th July - Take One Picture exhibition 2.45pm in the hall

Tuesday 19th July - Choir performance for Choir parents - 3.45pm

Wednesday 20th July - Last day of term - school ends at 1:30pm.

Dear parents / carers,

What a busy week we have had in school! The children have thoroughly enjoyed all the activities on
offer and have hopefully learnt some new skills along the way. Thank you for your continued support
and we look forward to seeing many of you at our forthcoming exhibition on 15th July at 2.45pm to
celebrate the children’s hard work.

Class 1 - have been literally throwing ourselves into the sea! We have immersed ourselves in wave

art and have produced some excellent pieces for the exhibition.....

Class 2 - have been capturing colour by looking closely at colours within waves and using cling film
to blend them together

Class 3 - worked on their own shipwreck dream creations, producing beautiful artwork on pieces of
the shipwreck itself

curious thinkers - confident individuals - independent learners - excellent results 1



Class 4 - have enjoyed the workshops and art carousel this week but especially enjoyed the trip to
the National Gallery.
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They have been also very busy rehearsing for their upcoming evening of entertainment! (Tuesday
12th at 6pm)

Gardening Club
In our penultimate session of the term, the gardening club decorated pebbles with a nature theme.

Look how beautifully they turned out
There will be no Gardening club for the Autumn term whilst we work on formulating a plan for the
playground. We'll be back in the Spring!

Infant Milk - Autumn Term

If you would like your child to have a 189ml carton of milk daily during the Autumn Term, please read
the attached milk letter and sign up via the Arbor School Account.

Class 1 Guinea pigs- Biscuit and Funky

If anyone can help out with looking after our beautiful boys for a week during the holidays,
please get in touch with the office or any of the Class 1 staff. They are no trouble. We (and
they) would be very grateful!

Queen’s Jubilee
To mark this momentous year, the DFE have published a book for every school age child in the UK.
Your child will bring home a copy this week.

Local support for families

Activities locally: B DFS North & East Newsletter 2022.pdf
Wishing you all a lovely, sunny weekend.

Lorraine Patterson and Amy Miles
Acting Headteachers


https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YJtwMlyzWgzrr-TsoqQK9t_9dgrwZV0L/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/document/d/117PG9eozKeKBMFASv5velrbolVJ2Ci7LmPP3-jIHZZc/edit?usp=sharingGtpSKG7miF_0/view?usp=sharing

From the Friends of Little Gaddesden School

School disco - Friday 8th July

We hope the children are looking forward to the end of year school discos! As a reminder, the
discos will be split into two;

3.30pm - S5pm: reception - year 2

5.30pm - 7pm: Years 3-6

We will be using the side gate (next to the preschool) for pick up and drop off.

Next Friends Meeting * =+ - Thursday 14th July at the Cricket Pavilion

Our next Friends meeting will be held in the cricket pavilion on Thursday 14th July, where we will
hear from Will Howard, Simon Payne and Claire Naylor about their plans for next year! They also
will share their ideas on how they plan to make the role of a Friends’ committee member a lot
smaller in a bid to get more people to help. &

Did we mention that there will be a load of free booze w+ = 2!

Second hand uniform

We'd like to say a huge thank you to Dani Bailey who has organised and housed the second hand
uniform. As this is Dani’s last year at LG &, we are looking for someone to take over this role.
The second hand uniform is all boxed (7 boxes) which stack easily for storage. Please contact us
if you can help with organising or storage.

Thanks for all your support
Dani, Claire B, Claire N and Hannah

Friendsoflgschool@gmail.com



